On November 15th, Board Member Sandra Richmond asked the following question regarding Board Item CP7 - Amendment to an Agreement for Debris Clean-up/Removal

Question:  What sort of site vehicle is this?

Response:  This is a vehicle, typically a pick-up or flatbed truck, with a trailer attached that hauls debris from the collection site to the dump site.  You have probably seen these throughout the county filled with vegetation that was damaged by the hurricane.
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